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Although I admire the micro-farming community 

that produce minuscule quantities of food, I and many others, cannot afford a $20 

specialty chicken. Please do not further increase our cost of food and compound 

supply chain issues or force me to eat chickens raised out-of-state and shipped in 

because of these activist restrictions on Oregon agriculture. Support large-scale 

animal agriculture and our growing population. 


